
 
 

45-25 (to the floor) 
From the Ad-Interim Committee on Ordination Standards 

 
 

 
The Ad-Interim Committee on Ordination Standards recommends that the 45th General 
Assembly REQUIRE all candidates, prior to final examination by the Presbytery, to 
submit a completed and current PIF.  

 
 
Rationale:  
 
As stated above, we believe all national standardized forms in the ordination process 
should be constitutionally required, and this includes the Personal Information Form (PIF). 
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